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For the month of November, St. John’s will be holding a Food Drive.          
We will be accepting non-perishable food items that will be donated to our Local Food Bank                                                     

to help the families in our Community. Items can be dropped of Sunday during service hours,                                   
Tuesdays & Thursdays or please call the church office to make other arrangements. 

Bible Study with Rev. Park will be starting this month  

The study will start on November 12th and will finish on December 3rd. The sessions will take                                            
place on Tuesday mornings at 10:00am for approximately 1 hour, the biblical scriptures topic is yet to be 
determined.  All are welcome to attend, a sign up sheet can be found at the front of the church 
foranyointerested.  

            Office hours                                                            Daylight Savings                                                                              
If you would like to visit with Rev. Park in your home                      Reminder to turn your clocks back 1 hour                                                                                                                                                                              
or in his office or if you have a loved one in a care facility                Sunday November 3rd.                                                                                                                               
that would appreciate a visit please call the church                                                                                                                                        
office 780-826-3003 Tuesdays and Thursdays.  

 

 The coffee is always on! The Royal Canadian Branch Remembrance Day Service                                                                         

Our Legion will be hosting an outdoor Remembrance Day Service to honor our veterans. The outdoor ceremony 
will start on November 11th @ 10:45am at the Legion Hall Located   on 5112-52 Ave in Bonnyville.                                         

The short ceremony will be followed by a light lunch and beverages, all are welcome 

Upcoming Events 
 

Mark your calendar for this years Night of 
Music happening on December 8th @ 
7:00pm. 

Donations for Stepping Stones Crisis 
Centre will be collected.                                                                                                                                                              

Annual Cookie Walk happening on 
November 23rd 9:00am – 2:00pm                          
@ St. John’s United Church.  

UCW is asking for cookie donations for 
the sale. Cookies can be dropped off at 
the church Nov. 22nd 7:30am-1:00pm.  

UCW will be having a 
Christmas Luncheon on 
November 26th @ 1:00 at Fifty11 
Restaurant. If you would like to 
attend, please contact Rita 
Normand 780.573.0052 
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